COVID-19: hotel accommodation to
support key workers and vulnerable
people

Letter from the Minister for Local Government and Homelessness, Luke Hall, to
hotel chief executives regarding the exemption for hotels, hostels and B&Bs
to open so as to offer accommodation to support key workers and vulnerable
people.

As part of the measures to prevent the spread of coronavirus, certain
businesses, including retail selling non-essential goods, and other venues
must close. Hotels, hostels and B&Bs going about normal business are
included.

However there are exceptions, such as providing accommodation to key workers
and vulnerable people. Where hotels, hostels, and B&Bs are providing rooms to
support homeless people, through arrangements with local authorities and
other public bodies, they should remain open. Rooms may also be provided to
frontline homelessness workers who are included in the key worker category.

The guidance, has been updated to make these exceptions clear.
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